Maintaining

stonefruit trees

A workshop to be conducted by Warwick Mottram
at the Lincoln Envirotown Community Gardens
on Saturday 10" June 2017, from 10.30 to 11.30am

Warwick has been involved for 30 years in commercial fruit-growing,
first succeeding his father on the Mottram family orchard in
Redwood, and then owning properties in Prebbleton and Greenpark.
He managed the horticultural area at Lincoln University for 11 years
and is now retired, living in Prebbleton.

Warwick will demonstrate pruning techniques and allow plenty of
time for discussion and questions.

The Lincoln Envirotown Community Gardens are located on James Street, Lincoln,
at the rear of the Lincoln Maternity Hospital. Please park on the street.

For more information please contact Ruth Wood,
Lincoln Community Gardens Coordinator (Phone: 325 2193 or ruth.wood@xtra.co.nz)

A gold coin donation to support the activities of the Gardens will be appreciated.




